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Diary Dates  

11th July  - ASM Scootability 

12th July  - PTFA Summer Disco, 6.30-8pm - All Welcome  

14th July   - Tean Rural Missions Event 

15th July   - PTFA Meeting - 9am, All Welcome 

   - Drop In Parents Evening 

16th July   - Water Safety Assembly  

   - Year 6 Visit to Heath House 

17th July  - Year 6 Leavers Outing  

18th July   - Leavers Lunch  

   - Leavers Service, 2pm - All Welcome 

19th July   - School Closes for Summer Holidays  

   - Camp Out 

20th July  - Camp Out  

Swimming 

Next Tuesday will be our last 

swimming lesson for KS1.  Children 

wi l l  need thei r 

swimming kits as usual 

on the 16th July.  

Thank you. 

Reminder: All outstanding dinner money is required to be paid by Wednesday 17th July. 

Please can all children return their 

school library books by Friday 12th 

July. 

This does not include 

home reading books. 

Thank you 

Reports 

Our Summer Term reports, the final reports for the academic year will be 

issued on Friday 12th July.  

For health and safety reasons, please can we request that children do 

not come down the steps from Great Wood Hall and cross vicarage 

Road.  Please use the driveway and cross with Jan, the crossing lady.  

Thank you. 

Amazing! 

The much-awaited SATs results have been published and have been delivered to parents. We would like to 

congratulate all of our year 6 on your great success in your Key Stage 2 SATS, Well done everyone!  

Bring A Teddy To Tea! 

As an end of topic treat, Mrs Roberts and Mrs Rees will be holding a Teddy Bears Tea Party for all children in 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 during the afternoon on Tuesday 16th July.  All we ask is that children bring 

their favourite bear to school with them on this day. 

Holidays- You can see all term dates, school opening and closing dates at: 

http://www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk/great-wood/school-family/parents/ 

Please don’t book holidays during term time. We cannot authorise these, 

except for exceptional circumstances, and you risk receiving a penalty notice 

from the Local Authority if your child does not attend school.  

http://www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk/bishop-rawle/school-family/parents/
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End of year celebrations 

Leavers Disco  

Friday 12th July 6.30-8.00pm, £2 Entrance Fee includes raffle 

ticket, unlimited drinks, goody bag and glow bracelet. 

Leavers Activity 

As a special treat Year 6 will be taken Tubing on Wednesday 17th July after 

school. This outing has been generously paid for by our PTFA. 

Leavers Assembly 

Year 6 will have their own special Leavers Assembly on Thursday 18th July. At 

2pm You are, of course, very welcome to join us to celebrate their time at 

Great Wood. 

Thursday 18th July 

Leavers Lunch  

 

 

 

 

 

All Day Breakfast 

Sausage, Bacon, 

Beans & Toast 

 

Iced Sponge or       

Ice Cream 

PTFA Raffle Winners 

1. Hope McCormack 

2. Rob Taylor 

3. Katie Haycock 

4. Jacob Collier 

5. Vicki Lambert-Smith 

6. Kelly Rowland 

7. Jill Wedgewood 

8. Maureen Ellwood 

9. Nick Rhead 

10. Carole Stafford 

11. Pat & Joe 

12. Carolyn Leech 

13. Caz Leech 

14. Jan Jones 

15. Mrs Rees 

16. Jamie Shaw 

17. Vivian Grange 

18. Ernie Bromley 

19. Jack McLoud 

20. Norma Williams 

21. Andrew Smith 

22. Ernie Bromley 

23. Jean Beardmore 

24. Kayleigh Reynolds 

25. Jacob Collier 

26. Mat Bradley 

27. Harry Clarke 

28. J & M Whiteley 

29. Jean Beardmore 

30. William Titterton 

31. Percy Turner 

 

Thank you to all who entered and supported this years very 

successful raffle which raised a whopping £530, bringing our 

Midsummer total to a staggering £1150.   

 

Well done to our children who sold the most tickets, prizes 

go to: 

Isaac Haycock who sold £97.00  

Tabitha Ford who sold £81.00  

and Matthew & Martha Whiteley who sold £45.00. 

Key Stage 2 Production - Aladdin 

Many thanks to all of you who came along to see the children perform Aladdin. Throughout the two performances, the 

children were magnificent and showed what enormous acting and singing talent we have amongst our 

school family.  The whole of Key Stage 2 worked extremely hard — alongside a superb team of support 

staff (and parents of course)! - to entertain us all!  Both shows were a great success and hugely enjoyable. 

Thank you all who made donations after our performances, we raised £154.76 which will go towards future 

productions.    

Great Wood Camp Out 
This years Camp Out will take place on Friday 19th and Saturday 20th July - 

Why not come and join us to celebrate another year at Great 

Wood! Last chance, book your pitch by Friday 12th July! 

Please can any outstanding pitch fees be returned by Friday 12th. 


